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Tuesday 9th July 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
School Uniform 
 
I would like to inform you, that our main uniform supplier will be changing from Elizabeth’s 
Embroidery to Tots to Teams. This change will come into effect immediately. Details of how 
to order your child’s uniform; from the new supplier; along with pricing information will be 
shared later this week. All orders placed with the new supplier (before 1st August 2024) will 
be delivered in time for the new term starting in September. 
 
Please be reassured, that there is no expectation for parents to purchase new uniform, 
because we are moving over to Tots to Teams, or indeed to order uniform from any set 
supplier. Whilst there is a slight difference in the shade of grey, from the new supplier, we 
acknowledge that there will be a transition, as we move from one supplier to the next, so 
please do not purchase new uniform for this reason. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank Elizabeth’s Embroidery for supplying our 
uniform over the past few years.  
 
If anyone would like any help or support with purchasing uniform, including shoes and 
coats, I would welcome a confidential conversation with you and we would be more than 
happy to help.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
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